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TRANSPORTATION- CLERICAL 
NOTICE 

#2019-C016 
Effective November 20, 2019 

 
 

 

To: All Concerned, Transportation – Clerical Employees 

Subject: Subject: HESX Car Inspection 

Effective Immediately, The Camera Clerk will review the SOCHBR2 and SOCHBR1 inbound 
trains for any cars with the initial HESX. 

 

If an HESX car is found in the SOCHBR2 or SOCHBR1, immediately contact the Car 
Foreman at (708) 372-8963 and report the car number, location, and position on track. 

 

In addition, send an email that will include the car number, track location, position on 
track, and time the train was inbounded to Peter Sturgeon and Hugh Simon. Additionally, 
please forward a copy of the 418 message received from CRL with the email. 

 

 

Peter Sturgeon 

Director Car Operations & 

Project Management 

The Belt Railway Company of Chicago 
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THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO 
 


